
 

June 19, 2024 

 

Dear Resident: 

Please find updated information regarding the upcoming Old Vincennes Road Improvement Project 
scheduled to start June 2024.  The project has been delayed.  This is due to the various utilities that are 
being relocated and buried along the corridor.  

 
The County has requested updated schedules for the communications utilities, Mainstream, ATT and 
Charter, for their anticipated completion date for relocation.   The County has been informed that the 
earliest date for completion will be July 31.  Please check at the website 
https://www.in.gov/counties/floyd/department/highway-and-public-works.  If you have any additional 
questions, please contact the office of Operations and Planning.  The point of contact for the project is 
Director of Operations and Planning, Don Lopp (dlopp@floydcounty.in.gov  or direct line (812)948.4110.  

 Sincerely 

 

The Floyd County Board of Commissioners  

Al Knable, Jason Sharp, and John Schellenberger 
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